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April 10, 2019 

 

 

 

To: Parents/Guardians of Rosscarrock School 

 

Please be advised that at the Regular Meeting of the Calgary Board of 
Education Board of Trustees held on April 9, 2019 the Board of Trustees made 
the decision not to close any programs at Rosscarrock School. 

 

Consideration of closure is a very serious matter to the Board of Trustees and 
we clearly appreciate that it is very significant to the students, parents and 
other concerned members of the community.  Trustees carefully considered all 
of the information provided throughout the process as defined in Alberta 
legislation and in the final debate made the decision not to close Rosscarrock 
School. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, we thank you for your involvement in this 
process. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
 

Trina Hurdman 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

 

Cc:  B. Fraser, Principal, Rosscarrock School 

  C. Davies, Area Director, Area 7  

D. Breton, Superintendent, Facilities & Environmental Services 
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